
 

South African film students visit Berlin film festival

With thanks to the NFVF, Siphiwe Linda will be attending the Berlin Film Mart, after having submitted his film Basotho
Blankets produced by Little Pond and funded by the NLDTF, alongside Khululekile Banzi, whose film African Negroes was
funded by the DSTV Grooming Exceptional Talent Programme. He is going as part of the Cape Film Commission
delegation. Both were former Big Fish School of Digital Filmmaking students, now working in Big Fish's Production
Company - Little Pond.
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